
 

Mt Beauty Tennis Club Newsletter 
September 2022 

 

Important Dates:  
 
Membership fees due 1st October  

Mt Beauty and Tawonga Primary Schools Family Tennis Day: 2nd October  

On-line court booking system: Commences 3rd October 

Wednesday Evening Mixed Competition: Registration on the 5th October  

Kiewa and Talgarno District Tennis Association Competition: Starts 8th October 

Mt Beauty Tennis Club Open Day: Date to be confirmed 

 

 

Following the AGM on the 14th September 2022, the committee for 2022/2023 is as follows 

President: Gillian Harrowfield                                jharrowf@bigpond.com 

Vice-President: Michelle Forrer                             mishforrer@gmail.com 

Acting Secretary: Ivan Mock                                   ozmocky@bigpond.com 

Treasurer: Claire Lucas-Gear                                  clairelg@hotmail.com 

Committee members: 

Rob Cabion                                                                cabion@bigpond.com 

Andrew Robertson                                                   diandyrob@gmail.com      

Geoff Hollow                                     ghollow@internode.on.net   

 

Please contact any of the committee members if you have any issues or suggestions for improving our club. 

 

Membership fees are now due. While the Club aims to provide a very affordable activity for all members of 

the community, the committee has decided that there is a need to increase fees for the coming 

membership year. A comparison of our fees with other tennis clubs in the area (such as Bright and 

Myrtleford) indicates that our club is definitely the cheapest. 

Fees for the year 2022/2023 will be set as follows: 

Adults $50 

Juniors 6-17 years and fulltime students under 24 years $20  

Families $120 

Please pay on-line by following the following link 

https://play.tennis.com.au/mtbeautytennisclub/Membership/Join 

If you have any trouble paying by this method, please contact either Gillian Harrowfield or Rob Cabion. 
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On Sunday 2nd October 2022, the club is hosting a family tennis day for students and their families from the Mt 

Beauty and Tawonga Primary Schools. This event is just for these particular families as it is part of a tennis 

programme sponsored by the Australian Tennis Foundation. However, we would love some help to run the activities. 

If you would like to help, please contact  

Geoff Hollow (ph: 0418 269 249) or Gillian Harrowfield (ph: 0427052572). It should be a fun day. 

 

The Wednesday Night Mixed Competition will be starting again in Term 4. Turn up to register and have a social hit at 

7:00 pm on Wednesday evening 5th October. Competition will start in the following weeks.  

 

The Kiewa and Talgarno District Tennis Association Competition will also start in October.  

Competition Dates:  8th October to 17th December 2022 

                                    13th January to 18th February 2023    

The teams are as follows.  

The players marked with * are the team coordinators. 

 

Section 1 Section 2 Section 2 
Rob Cabion                            
 

*Callum Bowring              *Ivan Mock                     
 

Jason Gentile                        
 

Tristan Erikson                Paul L’Huillier                 
  

Campbell Moorman            
 

*Nick George                   
  

Peter Zumpe                 

Paul Mock                             
 

Greg Whippel           
 

Justin Bicknell              
 

Wayne Williams 
 

Heather Mull                    
          

Leonie Prime                
 

Claire Lucas-Gear                 
 

Natalie Flay                    
 

Haylie Lutter-Wood      
 

*Michelle Forrer                  
 

Freya Veikkanen             
 

 Missy Seymour              
 

Andrea Moorman                
 

Emily Barnes                      
 

Maria Walsh                    
 

Georgia Moorman               
 

Ella Gould                       
 

 
  

Lisa Bowring                          
 

  

 Emergencies:  Andy Shuttleworth                                      Andrew Greenfield 
  

 

Many thanks to Andrea Moorman for her work on the Kiewa and Talgarno Tennis Association. Andrea has been 

our club representative for many years and does a wonderful job.  


